

St Mary's Catholic First School Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD Tel: 01305 262258

Pax: 01305 257101



E-mail: office@stmarvsdorchester.dorset.sch.uk Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Paula Fearn



Dear Parents

30th June 2017





PTA Quiz Night at St Mary's

Thank you to those who came along to the quiz night last Friday, it was unfortunately not that well attended but it was however a really fun night and raised money for the school. A big thank you to Simon and Fran from the PTA for organising and running this evening.



Teachers for next Term

I am just finalising our plans for which teachers will be in which classes next year, I will confirm these with you early next week.





You should have received your child's class photo, if you would like to order copies, please return the envelope to the office by 11th July for collection by the company on the 12th.

After school clubs

Sewing Club

A reminder for those children in the Sewing club that this club finishes next Tuesday 4th July.

Rounders and Gardening Club

As these clubs are on transfer day next week (Thursday 6th July) these clubs will not be running next week.

All after school clubs (apart from Sewing) will be finishing the week 10th July.

Visit to Library

Our Reception class had a fun and interesting trip to Dorchester Library this week, they behaved very well and made St Mary's proud of them.

Mass

Our next Mass at St Mary's is next Wednesday 5^{th} July at 9.15 am. We look forward to seeing you there.

Swimming Galas

Just a reminder that our swimming galas are on Monday 10th July for Year 1 and Year 2 and Tuesday 11th July for Year 3 and Year 4. They are due to start at 10.00 am and will last for approximately an hour. Parents are welcome to join us for the galas; we look forward to seeing you.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn

Head Teacher